
January 8, 2013 
  

Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming Freshmen: 
     Welcome to high school!  I am delighted that your student will be 
attending Redmond High School and I look forward to working with them 
and you to meet their academic needs. 
     Incredibly, in just four short years, your student will graduate from 
Redmond High School; so now is the time to plan for the future.  
Therefore, I am inviting parents/guardians of incoming freshman to attend 
an evening orientation presented by the Redmond High School 
counseling staff and administrators, designed to assist you in learning 
about our high school graduation requirements and class registration 
procedures.   
     On Wednesday, January 23,  our counselors and administrators 
will be working in the following locations:  (Your location is 
determined by the first letter of your student’s last name.) 
  
A-Da: Stacey Zachau and Lloyd Higgins/PAC M-N:  Jeff Larson/E106 and E108  
 
De-F:  Jane Todd/E205 and E208 O-Ri:  Ellen Zambrowsky-Huls/E105 and E107
  
G-I:    Jennifer Martinson/E206 and E207 Ro-S:  Rebekah Westra/E221 and E223  
      
J-L:    Lindsay Vrabek/E202 and E203 T-Z:    Anita Page/E222 and E224  
  
Our sessions will begin promptly at 7:00 pm, and parents/guardians 
should plan for the traffic congestion and a crowded parking lot 
often associated with these events. 
  
Post-Session at 7:45 pm in our library for parents /guardians whose 
students are interested in the Freshman Honors Classes. 
     There will be refreshments served in the cafeteria compliments 
of the RHS PTSA starting at 7:45 pm. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Jane  Todd, Principal 
  


